Please say yes to HB 5018

My name is Rich Trucke, I'm a liquor agent for store 1160 Gearhart. Ad liquor agents, we have seen our fixed costs increase
dramatically these past few years. The commission schedule to agents has not been updated for 4 decades.

Please help us small business owners, by remedying these inequities that currently exist and help us continue to grow revenue for
the State of Oregon.

Please vote YES on HB 5018

Sincerely,

Rich Trucke

Agent 1160 Gearhart



